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NOTICE OF MEETING 

 
A meeting of the LOCAL LICENSING FORUM will be held in the COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 
KILMORY, LOCHGILPHEAD on TUESDAY, 26 NOVEMBER 2013 at 10:30 AM, which you are 
requested to attend. 
 
 

Douglas Hendry 
Executive Director - Customer Services 

 

 
BUSINESS 

 
 1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

 
 2. MINUTES 
  Local Licensing Forum held on 2 October 2013. (Pages 1 - 2) 

 
 3. LICENSING POLICY STATEMENT 
  Verbal update by Legal Manager, Customer Services.   

 
 4. PRESENTATION ON ALCOHOL TAX BY NORTH ARGYLL YOUTH FORUM 

 
 5. CHIEF CONSTABLE'S REPORT TO THE ARGYLL AND BUTE LICENSING 

BOARD 
  Report by Steve House, Chief Constable, Police Scotland (Pages 3 - 12) 

 
 6. OVERPROVISION - THE WAY FORWARD 

 
 7. JOINT MEETING BETWEEN THE LOCAL LICENSING FORUM AND THE 

LICENSING BOARD 
 

 8. DATES FOR MEETINGS IN 2014 
 

 LOCAL LICENSING FORUM 
 
Raymond Boyle Fred Bruce J     
Russell Buchanan Cath Cakebread



 Councillor Rory Colville Catherine Dobbie
 Martin Donovan Elaine Garman
 David Greenwell Kenneth Harrison
 Sheila Johnston Calum MacLachlainn
 Iain MacNaughton James Robertson
 Tim Saul Stuart Watson 
   
 
 Contact: Rebecca Hepburn     Tel. No. 01546 604137 
 


